
 
 
 
  

TMX Markets BCP Readiness for COVID-19 
 
TMX Markets Confirms BCP Readiness for COVID-19 
 
TMX continues to closely monitor the spread of COVID-19 with the highest priority given 
to the health and safety of our people, our clients and the entire capital markets 
community. Our business continuity plans are written to support all hazards, this includes 
reduction of staff due to illness. Our business continuity plans are subject to regular and 
rigorous testing and we are confident in our ability to operate and service our 
marketplaces without interruption. 
  
For more information contact​ ​TMX Market Operation​s​ ​at​ ​(416) 947-4357​. 
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